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 The staff of the Office of Family Life and I invite all clergy, men and woman in consecrated life, 

laity in parish leadership positions, coordinators of any aspect of family life, and parishioners to join us 

for an Advent Evening of Reflection at St. Joseph Seminary in Yonkers on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, 

from 7:00 to 8:30 pm.   Please see the accompanying flyer for registration details. 

 
 For inclusion in your parish bulletin and on your parish website the following announcement: 
 
Archdiocese of New York Office of Family Life Advent Evening of Reflection  
During this start of the new liturgical year, we gather to reflect on the wonderful themes of the Advent 
season.  We invite you to join the Archdiocesan Office of Family Life for an Advent Evening of Reflection 
on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, at St. Joseph Seminary, 201 Seminary Road, Yonkers, New York, from 
7:00 to 8:30 pm.  The evening includes prayer, a reflection, time for silent prayer, and a time for light 
refreshments following.  Please register for the Advent Evening of Reflection as soon as possible at 
FLevents@archny.org by providing names, parish, telephone numbers, and email addresses for those 
who plan to attend. (We need an accurate count for light refreshments.) Any questions? Please contact 
Jeanne at jeanne.travis@archny.org | 646-794-318. 
 
 As we continue to reach out to parishes, please know that we appreciate your support and 

assistance communicating these events to the larger community.  Please be certain to use the 

accompanying flyer for promotion. 


